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    Application for the second cohort of students for our International PhD program in Knowledge
Management and Innovation management will start on January 16th, 2012. The semester will
start in August 2012. Be among the first to apply!
  For more information about the program visist our  Ph.D. KIM Website .  
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http://phdkim.bu.ac.th/

